COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25th May, 1938.

Dear S i,

S With reference to my letter of the 10th
instant respecting the steamer "VENEZUELA", I have
to acquaint you it 1s reported in the Shipping Papers
this vessel has been sold to Duteh shipbreakers, and
I shall be glad if you will ascertaln and let me know

whether this ing tion is correct and whether it 1is

intended to brealt the vessel up on her return to Holland

next month.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Olasgification Committee.

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM.

Lloyd's Register
-
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